
Whiteside School District #115 
Board of Education Meeting –  

OMA Announcement 
November 19, 2020 – 7:00 p.m. 

 
The Whiteside School District Board of Education will meet remotely on Thursday, 
November 19, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. as scheduled.  In light of the Governor's Disaster 
Order, the meeting will be hosted virtually via Google Meets with each member of the 
board having the option of attending via remote access or in-person with social 
distancing requirements.  The meeting will be held according to the Open Meetings Act 
relaxed regulations as imposed by Governor Pritzker.   As the spread of COVID19 
continues to grow, the Governor issued an order to suspend the physical presence 
requirements under the Open Meetings Act (OMA) and to limit the size of all public and 
private gatherings in Illinois. 
 
If you wish to attend this meeting via a remote location, attendees may view the meeting 
via Facebook Live on the Whiteside School District #115 Facebook page.  Public 
comments to the Board of Education can be made by emailing them to Mark Heuring by 
4:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 19, 2020, at ​ ​wssdboe11192020@wssd115.org​ .​ Any 
public comments received will be read out loud to the Board of Education during the 
public comment period.  Due to size limitations and the meeting being offer remotely to 
the public, the meeting will be closed for in-person attendance.  You may contact the 
superintendent with further questions at (618) 239-0000 at ext. 3350.  
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding in light of these difficult times.   
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